
MAINTENANCE  
 

 

Dear: Shareholders & Clerks  

Commencing: Today 2 September 2020 

Ending: 2 November 2020 (approximately)  

Building works: Law Courts Limited Building  

Work is underway on the facades of the Law Courts Building and is expected to continue for 

approximately two months. CCL understands that the work is necessary remedial work to the facade, and 

the work is disruptive as it involves drilling the facade from time to time, using impact tools.  

Unfortunately CCL were not provided with any advance notice of this work.  

 

CCL Maintenance Staff are now in contact with the Law Courts Building and, in the instance that the work 

causes disruption or inconvenience in Wentworth & Selborne Chambers or Lockhart Chambers, CCL 

Maintenance Staff may be able to request for the work to stop, or for the work to continue in a location away 

from CCL's buildings.  

 

If the work next door causes a problem, please use the Members Portal to log a work order or contact CCL 

on 9231 3644.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Debbie George 

CEO  

 

Level 1 Selborne Chambers 

174 Phillip Street Sydney 

NSW 2000 Australia 

DX 973 Sydney 

 

P: +61 2 9231 3644 

E: dgeorge@ccl.com.au 

W: www.ccl.com.au 
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